
 

 

 

Come and join a Kilburn Community Conversation 

Coming out of lockdown 

6.30-8pm | Thursday 8 April | Zoom 

Join us to find out more about testing, vaccines and keeping yourself, your 
loved ones, friends, neighbours and community safe and well  

The South Hampstead and Kilburn Community Partnership is hosting an 
online Zoom meeting on Thursday 8 April 2021 from 6.30pm to 8pm  

We have invited the following people to come along to speak, answer your 
questions and listen to any concerns you may have 

Nicky Ezer, Camden Council - Nicky is managing Lateral Flow testing at 
Swiss Cottage Library 

Rev. Alton P Bell, Wembley Family Church, will talk about vaccine 
confidence in relation to Black, Asian and Minority Ethnic communities  

Sue Hogarth, Assistant Director for Public Health in Camden and Islington  

Dr Ehsan Alkizwini, West Hampstead Medical Centre 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please share this invitation with your family, friends and neighbours  

To register for this meeting on Zoom please click here 

https://forms.gle/BYpC7k1vmFcKSq1E7  

Alternatively, please use this email info@shakonline.co.uk and to send in a 

question in advance  

https://forms.gle/BYpC7k1vmFcKSq1E7
mailto:info@shakonline.co.uk

